Town Board Minutes—
February 2012
Chairman Mark Hoffmann called the regular meeting of the Cold Spring Township to order at 5:00PM.  Other Board members present were Supervisor Rich Rozelle, Supervisor Byron Freeman, Clerk Lisa Griep and Treasurer June Freeman.

January minutes were approved on a Byron Freeman, motion with second by Rich Rozelle to accept minutes.  Motion carried.
Matt Foelker stopped by to introduce himself as he is running for our Ward.
Edward S. Curtis Memorial sign proposal, Dick Kelly was present to forward the final draft of the sign.  It will be placed where the swing set currently stands in early spring.
Treasurer and Clerk Reports were presented.  Motion by Rich Rozelle with second by Byron Freeman.
Motion to pay bills as presented was made by Rich Rozelle with second by Byron Freeman.  Motion carried
Motion by Byron Freeman with second by Mark Hoffmann to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried.

Respectively Submitted,

Lisa Griep

Clerk
